
 

 

December 5, 2012 
 
Secretary to the Joint Review Panel 
Enbridge Northern Gateway Project 
444 - Seventh Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta T2P 0X8

                                                           Jay Nelson  
Barrister & Solicitor 
3219 Linwood Ave. 

Victoria, BC  V8X 1E5 
778.678.4699 (p) 
250.380.6560 (f) 

jay@jaynelsonlaw.com 
 
Dear Madam: 
 
Re: Hearing Order OH-4-2011; File No. OF-Fac-Oil-N304-2010-01 01 
 
I am writing, on behalf of Swan River First Nation (“SRFN”), to advise that SRFN no longer 
intends to question any of witness panels in Prince Rupert. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Jay Nelson 
 
c.c. Chief and Council, SRFN 
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